

Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

and Lavender Farm Nursery



www.moatfarm-inf.sandwell.sch.uk



Brookfields Road Oldbury West Midlands B68 9QR Tel: 0121 552 1885 Tuesday, 10 October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

The school nurses will be conducting their annual visit to Year 2 on **Friday 13th October** where they will be talking to the children about how to keep their bodies safe in a lesson called 'PANTS'. As part of this session, the nurses will teach the children the correct terminology for private parts and they will teach children the NSPCC 'PANTS' rules.



You can further support your child by using NSPCC PANTS resource on our school website or by following this website:

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/

Kind regards,

Miss Evans

PSHE and SMSC/British Values Coordinator

COLLABORATION RESPECT CREATIVITY PERSEVERANCE CARING REFLECTIVENESS









